Moorside Primary School

Head Teacher: Mr S Lawler-Smith Holdsworth Street, Swinton, M27 0LN

Tel: 0161 921 1295

E-mail: moorside.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk

Website: www.moorsideprimary.net

Twitter: @moorsideprimary



17th July 2020

Dear Parents / Carers,

This year has definitely been one that none of us will ever forget. I want to thank you all for your continued support, cooperation and generosity during 2019/20, a year which brought unimaginable challenges never before experienced. I want to sincerely thank and congratulate you all on the fantastic job you have done with home-schooling our pupils and for looking after their physical and mental well-being during these difficult months. We really are Team Moorside.

Whilst we are certainly humbled by what you have done at home to support our pupils, we look forward to being together again in September 2020.

Have a fantastic, restful and safe summer break.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Lawler-Smith Head Teacher









